
TOWN OF SOUTHPORT 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE ASSESMENT ROLL 

PURSUANT TO SECTION 506 AND 526 OF THE REAL PROPERTY TAX LAW 

HEARING OF COMPLAINTS 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Assessor of the Town of Southport, located in the County of 
Chemung, will complete the 2024 tentative assessment roll on May 1, 2024. 

 The Assessment roll can be viewed Online at www.chemungcountyny.gov.  If you have any 
questions, email the assessor at dreger@townofsouthport.com, or call and leave a message at (607) 
734-4424.  

 The Assessor will be in attendance with the tentative assessment roll on May 2nd & May 7th 
between the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM.  The Assessor will be in attendance with the tentative 
assessment roll on Saturday, May 4th between the hours of 12:00 PM and 3:00 PM by appointment (Call 
607-734-4424 to schedule). 

 APPOINTMENTS ARE REQUIRED FOR GRIEVANCE AND MUST BE MADE PRIOR TO MAY 20, 2024. 
Email or call the Assessor’s office to schedule. The Board of Assessment Review will meet on 
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 at the Town Hall, 1139 Pennsylvania Avenue Elmira, NY between the hours of 
3:00 PM and 5:00 PM and 6:00 PM and 8:00 PM to hear and examine all scheduled/filed complaints in 
relation to assessment on the application of any person believing himself to be aggrieved. If you wish to 
have your complaint reviewed by mail, RP524 and supporting documentation must be received by the 
Assessor’s office prior to May 22, 2024.  

 Complaint form RP524 and supporting documents for scheduled appointments must be filed 
with the Assessor by May 20, 2024. Publication containing procedures for contesting an assessment and 
complaint form RP524 are available online at http://www.tax.ny.gov, or by contacting the assessor. 
Attendance with your complaint is not necessary to have it heard; only the timely filing of the completed 
complaint form. 

         
         David Reger 
         Assessor, Town of Southport 

Dated:  May 1, 2024 

  


